
City of Prairie Village 
Notice of Demolition and/or New Single-Family Residential Structure 

 
In accordance with the City of Prairie Village Zoning Regulations, the purpose of this 
document is to notify you that plans have been filed at City Hall for a demolition of a 
single-family residence and/or new single-family residence within 200 feet of your 
property. The City encourages all contractors and property owners to be good neighbors. 
If you have questions or concerns regarding the specific construction details of this permit 
application, you may contact the property owner or the general contractor responsible for 
the project listed below. A site plan and elevation drawings for the project are also 
included with this notice.  
 
Address of Property: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Property Owner: _________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: _______________________ Email: ____________________________ 
 
Name of General Contractor: _______________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: _______________________ Email: ____________________________ 
 
Anticipated Start Date of Construction: _______________________________________ 
 
Anticipated End Date of Construction:  _______________________________________ 
 
 

Notice of City of Prairie Village Noise Ordinance 
 

The Prairie Village Municipal Code prohibits construction noise before 8:00 a.m. and after 
8 p.m. Monday – Sunday. From May 15 – September 15, construction noise is permitted 
to begin at 7 a.m., except on weekends and federal holidays. If you witness this ordinance 
being violated, it is important to report it to the Police Department immediately when it 
occurs. You may contact the Prairie Village Police Department at their non-emergency 
number at 913-642-5151. Contractors who violate this ordinance will receive a Notice to 
Appear in Municipal Court.  
 


